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April 2, 2024 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Scott S. Harris 
Clerk of the Supreme Court of the United States  
1 First Street, Northeast 
Washington, District of Columbia 20543 

Re:  United States v. Peter K. Navarro (22-cr-200 (D.D.C.) / 24-3006 (D.C. Cir.)) 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

Pursuant to Rule 22(4) of the Rules of the Supreme Court of the United States, we 
respectfully request that our application for an order staying the execution of the district court’s 
order requiring Dr. Navarro submit to the custody of the Bureau of Prisons be renewed with the 
Honorable Associate Justice Gorsuch.  Dr. Peter K. Navarro self-surrendered to the custody of the 
Bureau of Prisons on March 19, 2024 and has now served fifteen (15) days of his four (4) month 
sentence.  Of note, on March 26, 2024, the D.C. Circuit set a briefing schedule in his appeal, 
providing that briefing will not be concluded until July 19, 2024, after he is scheduled to have 
served the entirety of his prison sentence.  Accordingly, we respectfully request your 
reconsideration of the Chief Justice’s denial.   

Sincerely, 

 

Stan M. Brand 

 

Stanley E. Woodward, Jr. 


